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Lyme Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 
 

Present:  Lara Dwyer, Laurel Ross 
 
Minutes from meeting on 5/23 were approved. 
 
Laurel met with Jim Amber in the Highland Cemetery.  He is currently revising the gate and 
beds in the Memorial garden to have it accurately fit into that space.  We will coordinate with a 
welder to meet Jim and securely install the gate.  He also enlarged the bed at the entrance, and 
enlarged beds near the hemlocks to protect them from mowing.  We are continuing discussions 
with him regarding plans for future landscaping projects in the cemetery. 
 
Patty coordinated with Harvey Brotman and had the cemetery database moved to her computer 
in the town office.  She will enter backlogged cemetery plot data, and will continue to enter data 
as she receives it in the future. 
 
Water has been restored to Highland Cemetery, we will follow up with Michael to review what 
work was done. 
 
A proposed date of 7/31 has been set to have a day of gravestone cleaning in the Highland 
Cemetery by the Cemetery Trustees.  Lara will send out an email to confirm this date with all 
members. 
 
Laurel will meet with Jim Henderson later in the summer to review future plan for trees in 
multiple cemeteries to help us plan budget for next year. 
 
Jonathan Apell will be here for annual grave restoration, he will let us know when he can 
confirm exact dates. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lara Dwyer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


